
THE SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY TRINITY ~ Year C 
Diocesan Theme “When they arrived, they called the church together and related all that 

God had done with them and how he had opened a door of faith”(Acts 14.27) 

“Increase our Faith (Luke 17.5)...” 

Parish Theme “Though Many We Are One Body in Christ. 
 

 

Saturday, May 25th      

4:30 For the repose of the soul of Sandra Sweeney by 

Regina Connolly 

 

Sunday, May 26th             

9:00 am For the intentions of the Parishioners by the 

Pastor 

10:45 am For the repose of the soul of Joyce Piovesan 

by her Mom & Dad 

 

Tuesday, May 28th      

8:00 Adoration 

9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Bernardine 

Bloomesteijn by John & Lisa Serjak 

 

Wednesday, May 29th  Mass at OLMM 

9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Zachary Lauriere 

by the Stephenson Family 

 

Thursday, May 30th          

9:00 am For the repose of the soul of David Versteeg 

from his Family 

 

Friday, May 31st     

9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Gable Berard 

Beaupre by the Berard Beaupre Family 

 

Saturday, June 1st       

4:30 For the repose of the soul of Mrs. G’s Uncle by 

the Mother Teresa Catholic School Staff 

Sunday, June 2nd              

9:00 am For the repose of the soul of George Hendley 

by his Family 

10:45 am For the intentions of the Parishioners by the 

Pastor 

 

IN OUR PRAYERS ~ 

 For the sick among our families and friends 

especially: Ryan Beaudette, Matthew Holmes, Isaac 

Berkers, Patrick Egan, Trish Mcnulty, Margret 

Robertson, Helene MacDonald, Catherine Gray, 

Ashley Egan, Ken Poirer and Justin McKenna, 

May Christ bless and heal them 

 

 

 

 

PASTOR’S CORNER 
 

Today we celebrate the Solemnity of the Most 

Blessed Trinity, one of the greatest feasts of our 

faith! The Catechism of the Catholic Church 

teaches: “The mystery of the Most Holy Trinity is 

the central mystery of Christian faith and life. It is 

the mystery of God in Himself. It is, therefore, the 

source of all the other mysteries of faith, the light 

that enlightens them. It is the most fundamental 

and essential teaching in the ‘hierarchy of the 

truths of faith.”’ (CCC No. 234) 

 

In God’s Image 

Although we may not be able to understand the 

mystery of the Blessed Trinity, the feast itself is a 

powerful reminder of who we are – made in the 

image and likeness of God and are called to 

imitate the love, communion, unity, oneness of 

the Trinity. As members of one family of God, we 

must live our lives in such a way that the love of 

the Trinity must be felt in our homes, in our parish 

community, in our society and indeed in our 

world.   

 

Parish Picnic 

Our annual parish picnic is scheduled to take 

place on Sunday June 9. Everyone is invited to 

come out in the spirit of oneness to share good 

food, fun and fellowship. Bring a 

friend/neighbour. The picnic is a great opportunity 

for us to come together to celebrate the life of our 

great parish family and our unique identity as 

sons and daughters of God. An outreach 

component of this great event takes place next 

Sunday June 2 as we go door-to-door to reach out 

and to invite members of our community. This is a 

cool way to evangelize! All are welcome to 

participate.  

 

May the grace of our Lord Jesus Christ, the love of 

God the Father and the Communion of the Holy 

Spirit be with you all! 

 

Fr. Paul 

 



May 26, 2013 
 

ARE YOU NEW TO OUR LADY PARISH? 

WELCOME! If you have not yet registered, please complete a registration form found in the foyer or in 

the office. You may bring the completed form to the office or drop it in the collection basket. 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
Kingdom Rock – VBS 2013- Stand Strong for 

God 

July 8 -12  9am – 11:30 am 

$20/child - $30/Family 

Children from JK – 4 are invited to attend. 

Registration starts June 2 after 9 am & 10:45 

am Masses.Volunteer opportunities are 

available 

Contact Meghann Baker @ 613-370-6371 or 

Chantal Batchilder @ 613-898-3206 

 

 

 

YOUR OFFERINGS FOR 

Sunday, May 19th ~ $3050.00 

Thank you for your generosity and support 

 

 

 
CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE (CWL)  

Collection for St. Mary's Home 

During May, the CWL will be collecting new baby 

clothing (ages 0 to 12 months), diapers and baby 

lotion (no baby powder please) for St. Mary's Home. 

St. Mary's Home is an Ottawa-based social service 

agency that provides a full range of programs and 

services for young pregnant women, young moms 

and dads, and their infants and young children. As 

always, your generosity is appreciated! 

 

A NOTE FROM ST.THOMAS~ 

As many of you are aware, one of our St. Thomas 

Aquinas grade 12 students, Ryan Beaudette, has 

been diagnosed with cancer.  On June 1st 2013, 

there will be a fundraiser at the Metcalfe arena 

from 9am to 6pm.  There will be a silent auction, 

raffle prizes, a 50/50 draw, a bake sale and a 

BBQ.  We encourage you to attend this event and 

help support this wonderful cause.  All money 

raised will go directly to the Beaudette family. For 

more information please email 

playingforryan@yahoo.ca. Or check out the 

Facebook page: Playing For Ryan. Thank you. 

LIGHTHOUSE AUDIO CDs  

Inspirational talks in audio CD format on a variety 

of subjects by popular Catholic speakers are 

available in the foyer at $5.00each. 

 

DIOCESAN FEAST DAY MASS: An invitation to 

celebrate the many blessings which God has 

bestowed on our archdiocese.  Notre Dame 

Cathedral, Thursday, June 6, 7:30 p.m.  The names 

of two designated parish representatives that will 

bring the 5x7 photo of your church to the Cathedral 

should be sent to Pastoral Services (613-738-5025, 

ext. 217); (abrown@ArchOttawa.ca) by June 3. 

 

St. Catherine of Siena Parish and the Knights of 

Columbus  

are hosting their annual Picnic and Family Day next 

Sunday,  

June 2nd after the 11am Mass in Metcalfe. 

 Games, Activities & Prizes for the kids 

 Silent Auction 

 Bake Table fundraiser 

 Music, BBQ & more… 

All are invited.  Admission and BBQ are free 

(donations appreciated).   

Come and bring your friends!      2718 8th Line 

Road, Metcalfe 

 

On June 14th and 15th  2013 a pro-life conference 

“Transforming Our Culture – Staying the Course” 

Will be held at Our Lady of Fatima Church Hall, 153, 

Woodroffe Avenue, Ottawa. For more information 

and to register please call Jakki Jeffs at 1-866-LUV 

BOTH (588-2684) 

JOURNEY TO THE FATHER: Looking for a way to 

encourage your teen in his or her Catholic 

faith?  Journey to the Father makes a difference in 

young lives…. it helps them grow in friendship with 

Jesus. July 19-21 in St. Raphaels, Ontario. Cost: 

$175/person. For youth (grades 9-12).  Info: Ted 

(613-738-5025 x231); (thurley@archottawa.ca). 
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